Vanessa Atterbeary

Taylor 131 Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Atterbeary,

Please support HB910, a bill that will raise the property tax exemption for the blind from \$15,000 to \$40,000. This exemption has not been raised in 25 years. The worth of a home has certainly gone up during this period.

Many blind people who live in Maryland work for the federal government. As you know, the Department Of Government Efficiency plans to reduce the number of the federal workforce from 2 million to 500,000. This would be an excellent time to raise the property tax exemption to help blind people who face unemployment.

Please vote in favor of HB910 so that no blind homeowner in Maryland is left behind.

Name: Francoise Maceus

Address: 8940 Blade Green Lane, Columbia 21045